
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

On Monday, Mark and Ben from 

Runnymede Borough Council came into 

school to do a Self Defence workshop.  

The class was split into boys and girls 

and every child came away from the 

session with ideas on how to protect 

themselves and avoid or diffuse 

situations.  It was great fun and really 

informative. This was a fantastic 

opportunity for the children as they 

grow up and become more independent. 
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 Issue No 5 Spring Term 

9th February 2024 
 01932 842785 

 It has been a long half term and so 

many of the class are struggling with 

coughs and colds.  I hope everyone 

has a restful week and is able to 

come back to school feeling better 

after half term. 

 

HAPPY HALF TERM 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

12th February – Half Term 

19th and 21st February – Parents’ evening 

8th March – PTFA Quiz Night 

13th March – Who Cares? Workshop 

26th March – Electronics Workshop 

28th March – End of term 

15th April – INSET Day 

16th April – New Term Starts 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

27th May – Half Term 

19th July – End of the Year 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 

PLEASE REMIND YOUR CHILDREN 

TO BE KIND TO EACH OTHER -

ESPECIALLY WHEN SENDING 

MESSAGES ON WHATSAPP. 


